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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR LORI E. LIGHTFOOT AND CPS CEO DR. JANICE K. 
JACKSON ON CPS/CTU NEGOTIATIONS 

  
"Tomorrow, for the fourth straight school day, students from throughout the city 
won't be participating in the athletic competitions they've earned the right to 
compete in, won't be preparing their college applications with trusted school staff, 
and won't be in classrooms with the teachers who hold the keys to their success. We 
must fix that immediately and end this strike. Real progress has been made on the 
key contract issues that CTU identified, and written proposals to boost staffing and 
support overcrowded classrooms have been exchanged. We were encouraged today 
by the improved pace of bargaining and substantive discussions on key issues, so it 
is now deeply concerning to hear that CTU is pulling members of its bargaining team 
away from the negotiating table tomorrow at this crucial juncture. Our full team will 
be ready first thing tomorrow morning to continue working toward the fair contract 
our teachers, students, and families deserve."  
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